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Sharon Craig

From: Bowland Leagram <bowlandwithleagram@gmail.com>
Sent: 09 August 2023 14:50
To: Planning
Subject: FOA Will Hopcroft

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

Planning Application No: 3/2023/0509 
Grid Ref: 364961 444953 
Proposal: Change of use of land to erect a further five holiday lodges and four camping pods. 
Location: Bowland Wild Boar Park Wardsley Road Chipping PR3 2QT 
 
 
 
Comments received regarding the above application from Bowland with Leagram councillor :- 
I can see they are using existing road access and its not expected to have any visual impact. 
My only comment is about signage at the location and the surrounding area. There are a lot of temporary signs for 
the current lodges all over the valley which are an eyesore and im not sure what we can do about that. 
 
Verbal comments received also concurred about the numerous signage now posted around the valley for the Wild 
Boar Park and the increase in traffic given the current state of the roads to and from the park. 
 
many thanks 
--  
Lorraine Bacon  
Parish Clerk 
Bowland with Leagram PC 
Email: Bowlandwithleagram@gmail.com 
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